CHAIRPERSON'S REPORT
For the year ending March 31, 2010

This has certainly been an exciting year for the BALANCE Board of Directors. Besides, having a great diversity of skills amongst board members, we completed a Governance Training Program. This program will give the Board the capacity and initiative to work together with one voice and mission” to meet the needs of our organization.

The new Multi-sector Service Accountability Agreement introduced by the Local Health Integration Network required the Board to complete a Yearly Performance Evaluation and an Annual Participant Survey. The results will be used to build on personal development and education that will enhance BALANCE as an organization.

This proactive approach will give BALANCE for Blind Adults an opportunity to improve our “vision” for those we serve!

The Bowling event was fantastic. We rose close to $3000! Thanks to the Fund Raising Committee, Volunteers and Staff for all their hard work!  

We look forward to meeting the challenges of next year.

Respectfully yours,
Naz Husain, 
Chairperson
